## **GRAMMAR** (5 points)

Pro každou otázku vyberte správnou odpověď.			
1. Does Jenny go to the park every day?	6. When do you get up?		
a) Yes, Jenny do.	a) In 6 o'clock.		
b) Yes, she does.	b) On 6 o'clock.		
c) No, she don't.	c) At 6 o'clock.		
2. Hi! How are you today?	7. Where are you going?		
a) Good morning, you too.	a) In the park.		
b) See you later!	b) To the park.		
c) Good. And you?	c) At the park.		
3. Do you like pizza?	8. Do you like watching films?		
a) Yes, he does.	a) Horrors are my favourite.		
b) No, they don't.	b) Not really.		
c) Yes, we do.	c) Yes, I can.		
4. What time is it?	9. What is your brother's name?		
a) Half past one.	a) I'm Matty.		
b) Half to twelve.	b) He is my younger brother.		
c) Quarter past seventeen.	c) Peter.		
5. What is your best friend like?	10. Is it raining outside?		
a) I like fish and chips.	a) My umbrella is here.		
b) She is very nice.	b) No, sunny.		
c) Her name is Kate.	c) Yes, it is.		
USE OF ENGLISH (5 points)			
Na vynechaná místa v textu doplňte právě jedno s	slovo.		
	play football (2) my friends every week. We run and otball, too. We watch football together on TV. My favourite		

1	is	3	His	5	old
2	with	4	the		

team is Manchester United, but my father doesn't like the team. ... (3) favourite team is Chelsea. When I grow up, I want to be a football player. I want to be ... (4) best football player in the world! But I am only

ten years ... (5) now, so I have to go to school.

## **ANGLICKÝ JAZYK**

Čas na vypracování testu: 30 minut

Maximální počet bodů: 20

Gymnázium Židlochovice, příspěvková organizace

## **VOCABULARY** (5 points)

Přiřaďte slova k definicím nebo obrázkům.

ruler socks pet glasses

angry ear scared giraffe cousin

- 1. You sit on it. armchair
- 2. You wear these on your feet. socks
- 3. An animal you have at home. **pet**
- 4. Your uncle's son or daughter. cousin
- 5. An animal with a very long neck. **giraffe**











armchair

6. ear

7. ruler

8. scared

9. glasses

10. angry

## **READING** (5 points)

Přečtěte si text a odpovězte na otázky. Nemusíte odpovídat celými větami.

My name is Emily. I am eleven. I live in London with my parents and my younger sister, Lily. I love reading books, my favourite are mystery novels. My favourite author is Agatha Christie. I also like playing video games with my friends and going to the cinema to watch new films. I want to be a detective when I grow up.

We have got two pets at home. Lily has got a dog called Perry and I have got a small rabbit called Coco. Coco likes fresh leaves and apples. I sometimes take her outside. Today we are going to the park.

My favourite subjects at school are Art and Music. I also like English, but I hate Maths. It is too difficult. My best friend is Lisa and she likes Maths. She is really good at it. She lives in a different town. She takes the bus to school every day.

- 1. Where does Lily live? in London
- 2. What is Emily's favourite hobby? reading books
- 3. What does Emily want to do when she grows up? a detective
- 4. What pet has Lily got? a dog
- 5. How does Lisa go to school? by bus / she takes the bus